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A big thank you to Eve who has recently returned from an overseas holiday 
whereby the family spent some time in France.  Eve looked amazingly well 
having had some lovely summer weather in Nice.  Eve has treated the French 
room to a beautiful gold, glittery “Tour Eiffel” snow globe.  Apparently the trip 
up the tower had to be abandoned due to a five hour queue!  C’est la vie!   I am 
particularly thrilled to have received a gorgeous lilac coloured carry bag from 
la belle France.  
 
Une Carte Postale (a postcard from the French room) 
I often receive feedback from parents who are very appreciative of the fact that 
we have a language programme (French) operating in our school. 
 
Learning a second language helps you to learn about and become more 
proficient in your first language.  Students can learn about the structure of the 
language in a different way that gives you a deeper understanding of your first 
language.   The ability to have languages to speak to other people is even 
greater today than ever before because of the amount of connection that we 
now have globally and the interconnection of all trade and economics, 
revolving climate change and being part of global communities. 
 
Currently, many year 3/4 students have some great French paragraph writing 
displayed in the school foyer.   
 
Year 2 will host the next Assembly show casing some of their French (Aug 3rd). 
Hope to see you there! 
 
Amitiés, 

Madame Wilderspin.           

 


